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 If you made it out to this year’s 

Christmas gathering I am sure that 

you were not disappointed.   The 

entire event was coordinated by 

Dianne Harden and she put together a 

spectacula

r program. 

The 

Christmas 

story 

which has 

become an       

annual 

tradition    

was told 

by Reverend Mc Simmons of 

Welcome all Baptist church. We were 

then treated to vocal and flute solos 

by Karmen Harleman and Kelly 

Goodson which was beautiful to say 

the least. Then to top it off  Lacey 

Alford lead the community in the 

spirit of  “Thanks”  as various 

community member spoke of the 

blessings that have been bestowed 

upon them  this last year. All of this 

celebration  was done as neighbors 

gathered around a warm fire pit 

sipping on homemade hot chocolate. 

Many worked behind the scenes to 

make this all  happen  as well, 

therefore; a special thanks  goes out 

to Leon Matthews& Frank Birch  for 

putting up Christmas wreaths in the 

neighborhood sprucing up the 

magnolia tree on Tollhouse and for 

installing the entrance X-mas  

decorations for the community.  

 

24 hour Surveillance 
Coming to Fairburn Rd & 
Campbellton 
 It was just announced by APD that 

cameras will be installed on the 

corner of Campbellton and Fairburn  

Rd the second quarter of 2014 which 

will be manned 

by APD 24 

hours at their 

downtown 

office.  This is good news for 

Heritage Valley due to the fact that 

the majority of our residents frequent 

this corridor as we patronage the Post 

office and the shopping center near 

this location. Hopefully this addition 

will cut down on the crime and 

loitering that we 

witness in this area. 
 

1. Make sure your home has 

working smoke and carbon 

monoxide detectors. If you need 

one you may call 404. 546.7000 

to retrieve one for free or go to  

our neighborhood fire 

department on Fairburn Rd  

2. Have a family escape plan and 

ensure that everyone knows how 

to get out. If there are 

infants, older adults, or family 

members with mobility 

limitations, make sure that 

someone is assigned to assist 

them in the fire drill and in the 

event of an emergency. Assign a 

backup person too, in case the 

designee is not home during the 

emergency. 

3. If windows or doors in your 

home have security bars, make 

sure that the bars have 

emergency release devices 

inside so that they can be 

opened immediately in an 

emergency. Emergency release 

devices won't compromise your 

security - but they will increase 

your chances of safely escaping 

a home fire. 

 
Unfortunately 

Heritage valley 

lost two long 

time residents 

this past quarter. Lorraine Parker of 

Heritage Valley Road and Leon 

Jamison of Valley Ridge Drive. 

Please keep their families in prayer.  
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  HV MEMBERS GATHER ON TOLLHOUSE LANE FOR ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY  VOLUME 7, ISSUE 1 

An awesome time was 
had by all at the 
Annual Christmas 
gathering. 
 

2015 Dues are new Due……Mail to PO. Box 311076,Atl  31131 

 Pictured from left: Bill Harbour, 
Councilwoman, K Bottoms, 
NPU-P Chairman R Rushing 
along with R. Cornell NPU-P 
secretary 

It’s a new year 
make sure that 
your family has a 
fire escape plan.  

 

http://www.nfpa.org/safety-information/for-consumers/populations/older-adults
http://www.nfpa.org/safety-information/for-consumers/escape-planning/security-bars

